
A  Special Thanks from the KSU Gardens

Visitor Center Equipment

A special thanks goes out to the following group for the
sponsorship of Visitor Center Equipment in the
KSU Gardens.

City/University Projects fund for sponsorship of  Visitor
Center computers, office equipment, case displays, wall
displays, traveling displays, Information Kiosk, plant lables and
other miscellaneous materials used to better our publications,
displays and websit.


